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13 October 2023  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 3 – Pandas and Tigers Visit to Gurdwara (Sikh Temple) – Thursday 16th November 2023 

 
To support our learning in RE, we are very excited to advise you that we have been invited to visit 
Siri Guru Singh Sabha Gurdwara in Croydon on Thursday 16th November. 
 

Whilst we are there we will be touring the place of worship and having a presentation on the Sikh 
religion to support our RE learning. We are very grateful to Siri Guru Singh Sabha Gurdwara for 
extending this welcome to our children 
 

The cost of the visit is purely the expense of the coach as we are unable to utilise public transport,   
but we feel this is a unique and valuable learning experience for the children. The Gurdwara are 
not asking us for any contributions towards the visit. 
 
We will be travelling by coach to Croydon, leaving school at 9.20am and will be back in time for 
the children to have their usual lunch and collection arrangements. 
 
Children should wear school uniform and will also need to bring a head scarf or snood to wear in 
the Gurdwara. If you do not have anything suitable please let your class teacher know as we may 
have a few scarves we can lend to the children on the day if you are unable to provide one. 
 
In order for this visit to go ahead we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £12.50 towards the 
cost of this visit. Please note if we do not receive enough contributions we will cance l this visit. 
 
Please visit the School Gateway to give your consent and make your payment no later than Monday 
30th October. 

We will also need some parent volunteers to accompany us, if you are able to help please leave a 
note in the comments section on the School Gateway and a member of the Year 3 team will get 
back to you to confirm this with you. 
 
If you do not have a School Gateway account the simplest way to do this is to visit the school website 
and click on the blue School Gateway button on the home page. It will then take you through the 
steps to set up an account. If you are unable to access the School Gateway please complete and 
return the slip below. 

Thank you for your support, 
Ms Grange, Mrs McLaughlin and Mrs Ramsdale 

Pandas and Tigers Teachers 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Consent Form – Gurdwara (Sikh Temple) Visit  Pandas and Tigers 
Please use only if you do not have a School Gateway Account 

Child’s Name…………………………………………Class……………………………………... 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in this visit, I enclose a voluntary contribution of £12.50 
towards the cost of this visit by cash/cheque. 
 
I am able/not able to help on this visit 
 
Name of Parent/Carer………………………………….Signed………………………………… 

 


